
From: John Gallo   
Sent: Tuesday, 28 July 2015 5:29 AM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Fit for the Future: City of Sydney Submission 
 
I support this submission, since I believe that the current size and complexity of this local 
government area is optimal and would be adversely affected by expansion.  
Sincerely,  
John Gallo 

 
 




